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Madame President,
Myanmar extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Mongolia to the UPR working group and thanks them for the national report.    
We take note with appreciation for the efforts by the Government of Mongolia in promotion and protection of Human Rights, as well as progresses made as a follow-up to the recommendations made by States during the previous cycle of UPR. We welcome the adoption of various national action plans by the Government to achieve the socio-economic rights of its people.  The achievements in health sectors, especially the reduction of maternal mortality rate are commendable.   
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Myanmar wishes to make the following recommendations;
1.	Enhance its ongoing measures to reduce the unemployment rate, especially among herders and youth. 
2. Strengthen its measures to help the women and girls victims of various forms of violence by ensuring accessibility to shelters and victim support services.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]3.	Continue its nutrition support services provided to the households in-need of social welfare assistance. 
We wish Mongolia every success in implementing the accepted recommendation during this UPR.  
I thank you, Madame President.
